
You are invited to be honored by the 
Chino Valley Unified School Board of Education 

at the annual 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MILITARY SALUTE 
   

The Board of Education invites students who have enlisted in the Armed Forces 
or received an appointment to a military academy, to be honored at the regularly 

scheduled Board meeting on: 

 

Thursday, May 16, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 

Woodcrest Junior High School 

2725 South Campus, Ontario, CA 91761 
 

If you would like to participate in the 2024 Military Salute presentation, please 
complete and return this form to: 

ANDI JOHNSTON, OFFICE OF COMMUNICATIONS, BY MAY 15, 2024: 

Andrea_Johnston@chino.k12.ca.us 

Chino Valley Unified School District, 5130 Riverside Drive, Chino, Room 201 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student Name: (first and last)   _ 
 

Home Address (include city)    
 

School: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

☐ Enlistment or ☐ Appointment (please select one) 

 

Branch (please select one): ☐ Army ☐ Navy ☐ Marine Corps ☐ Coast Guard ☐ Air 

Force ☐ Space Force 

 

Will Attend Ceremony (please select one): ☐ Yes or ☐ No 

 

 

Office of Communications, Chino Valley Unified School District, 909-628-1201 Ext. 1616,  
5130 Riverside Drive, Chino, CA. 91710, www.chino.k12.ca.us 

http://www.chino.k12.ca.us/

